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From: Katie Pavlik

To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] Sub Docket A

Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:06:47 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing today to voice my support for new rules regarding the regulation of historic,
unconsolidated coal ash fill sites, the regulation of temporary coal ash storage sites, the
monitoring of coal ash dust, and the environmental screening tools that have been proposed by
environmental groups in Illinois. I would also like to thank the Board for tackling this issue,
and I urge them to move forward quickly. As a person who lives near the Waukegan Coal
Plant, these issues affect my and my family's water supply (Lake Michigan) and the air that
we breathe.

Kind regards,

Katherine Pavlik

670 Green Bay Rd, Lake Bluff, IL 60044
773-814-9429
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